
 

 

 

 

 

March 12, 2020 

 

The Wisconsin Technology Council has made the extremely difficult decision to cancel the in-person risk 

and shift to a virtual meeting environment between the major firms and the emerging companies to 

maintain the ability to have those crucial connections. Due to the recent coronavirus (COVID-19) 

concerns in Wisconsin, a state of emergency being declared by Gov. Tony Evers today and its impact on 

large gatherings of people, we hope you understand our organization’s decision. 

• We will attempt to establish video conferencing connections for each of the major firms and 

share those with the emerging companies who had scheduled meetings with them.  Ideally, 

those meetings can still take place within your allotted scheduled times, which will we share via 

email.  

• A digital program is now available on the conference website and will be mailed or distributed 

to each registered attendee as well.  

• We would also like to encourage you to reach out virtually to other registered attendees by 

sharing participants’ emails along with their name and company.  Please send an email by 

Friday, March 13th, 2020 if you wish to not disclose your email for connection purposes. 

• The Office Hours sessions are also on the website for review and we encourage you to reach out 

to the hosts to further discuss your interest and ideas around their presentations.  

• Please ensure you reach out to Lodge Kohler to cancel your hotel rooms at (855) 407-7346. 

More detailed information will be communicated as we are able to work out logistics and alternatives. 

We thank you for your patience and understand as your health and safety are our utmost concern.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Tom Still, president 

Wisconsin Technology Council 

 

 


